
"Variance V23-0004/Reinhardt" 

David Allen <davemallen93@gmail.com> 
Wed 2/28/2024 5:00 PM 

To:Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

'P.c. <J3/14124 
IteW\ ft= 3 

I am an El Dorado County resident in the Blackstone Community of EDH. In the 19 years that I've lived 
in this county, my family, friends I have seen the affordability issues continue to creep up - especially 
in the Lake Tahoe area, where we enjoy staying. 

Please approve this project to help alleviate the limited housing availability in South Lake Tahoe. 

Thank you, 

David and Darlene Allen 
2560 Wycliffe Way 
El Dorado Hills, CA 95762 
916-662-0502 
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